
 

Well done to every single boy and girl in St. 

Paul’s who all produced wonderful pieces of art 

for our Art Exhibition! The hall was a sea of 

bright colours and everyone enjoyed viewing all 

the different pictures. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


